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20 July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Owing to published Transition Dates from primary to secondary, please be advised there has been a 

date change during the summer term 2023 - INSET day will be moved from 30th June to Friday 7th 

July 2023. 

 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 

 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/

